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3rd December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 

I would like to extend a warm invitation to you to attend our Year 8 Parents' Evening on 

Thursday, 12th December, between 4:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. This will be an excellent 

opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress with their individual subject teachers. 

As we move forward through the academic year, it is essential for your child to maintain a 

focused and committed approach to their studies. This evening will provide a chance for 

you to meet with staff and help strengthen our partnership in supporting your child’s 

development. 

During the evening, you will also receive your child’s academic report, which will offer 

further insight into their progress. 

I look forward to meeting you on the evening of the 12th December. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

D Welsh 

 

Mrs D Welsh  

Year 8 Pupil Progress Co-ordinator  

 


